## CANON CITY GEOLOGY CLUB

## **REGULAR MEETING & CHRISTMAS PARTY**

## **December 12, 2016**

## United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall, Canon City.

A short meeting was held with President Jennifer Gerring thanking all of those who have been such a big help thru the year 2016. This has been a successful and fun year for CCGC. Thank you, Jennifer, for all of you hard work and long hours devoted to the club. Jennifer also announced that Curtis Eulert will be taking over the web site.

President elect, Cathey Young, announced that she has already scheduled 4 programs for the club during the cold months when field trips are not possible. These will include: Carl Carnein's Mineral ID Class; Cindy Smith with the Fossil Identification Class; Kit Kederich presenting a class on Volcanos in the Canon City area; and Steve Wolfe teaching the Stereography class.

g